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I totally oppose SB 1154. Oregon does not need another bureaucratic commission to 

study ground water. Those of you who vote or bring in these bills need to remember 

you are here for “We the People.” 

This nation was designed to be a Constitutional Republic, not a democracy which 

equals mob rule. 

 

 

Vote no on this bill. 


